

Extended Opportunity Programs and Services (EOPS)
Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education (CARE)
Foster Youth Support Program (FYSP)

Hybrid Services

Office: Sierra Vista Building, 3rd Floor

Email: eopsdesk@glendale.edu

Phone & Voicemail: 818-240-1000 ext. 6900

Dear EOPS Student,

You are receiving this email because our records indicate that you have submitted a petition for graduation and/or certificate of completion.

Congratulations on your graduation, class of 2024! The EOPS program is so proud of all your hard work and achievements.

As you know from our previous communications, EOPS will be providing complimentary graduation regalia for all EOPS graduates who are planning to attend the GCC Graduation ceremony on June 12 at 7:00pm. We highly encourage you and your family and friends to attend the Graduation Ceremony.

In your honor, EOPS staff has also organized an EOPS Graduation Social that will take place in the EOPS office on Thursday, May 29, 11-2. Check out the flyer here. Your EOPS graduation package will include the following items: Cap, gown, tassel and GCC/EOPS stole. We will also have small gifts. Please read the entire message below to learn how to participate in the GCC's graduation ceremony and EOPS Graduation Social, and how to receive the graduation gifts from EOPS. Here is what you need to do next:

- 1. If you have not RSVPed for GCC Commencement Ceremony taking place on Wednesday, June 12, at 7pm, please RSVP asap here.
- 2. If you have not RSVPed for <u>EOPS Graduation Social taking place on Wednesday, May 29, between 11-2 in the EOPS office, please RSVP asap here</u>.
- 3. After the graduation petition deadline of May 13, EOPS office will check the student RSVP records, and if you have RSVPed to attend the GCC Graduation Ceremony, your name and ID number will be communicated with he bookstore, so you can purchase your cap, gown, and tassel with a an EOPS account free of charge to you beginning May 14, 2024. Here are the <u>instructions on how to use your EOPS Graduation Voucher to purchase your cap, gown, and tassel.</u>
- 4. Your Graduation GCC EOPS stole will be available from the EOPS office beginning May 29 at 11am-2pm during the EOPS Graduation Social in the EOPS office. Bring your cap and gown with you to take pictures in the EOPS office.

If you have general questions about the GCC graduation ceremony, please check the following website: www.glendale.edu/graduation. May you have any questions or concerns, please contact the EOPS Desk at eopsdesk@glendale.edu, or call us at (818) 240-1000 ext. 6900, or stop by the EOPS office (Sierra Vista Building 3rd floor EOPS Office).